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As a pediatrician, I am concerned that the proposed Kalama methanol plant will be the source of
leaked methane, which is many more times potent than carbon dioxide as a greenhouse gas. As the
Pacific Northwest has faced unprecedented wildfires and resulting hazardous air quality in the past
three years, now is not the time to introduce a facility that will surely contribute to increased
greenhouse emissions, given a greater than 3% methane leak (which would likely occur during
fracking, transportation, processing into methanol).


